
 Saturday, August 27 — 4:00 p.m. 
 

David Mauro  ð  Memorial   
 

Sunday, August 28 — 10:00 a.m. 
 

Joan Martin  ð  4th Anniversary Memorial  
 

 Saturday, September 3 — 4:00 p.m. 
 

Susan Giugno  ð  Birthday Memorial   
 

Sunday, September 4 — 10:00 a.m. 
 

 Frank & Leah Calore ð  Memorial   

Eleanor Laspada  ð  Memorial   

Saturday, August 27 
 

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist   
   Church, 4:00 p.m.  
   

   Sunday, August 28 
 

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist 
   Church, 10:00 a.m.  

 

   Wednesday, August 31 
 

¶ Shawl Ministry 
  Downstairs Conference Room, 6:45 p.m.  

 

   Saturday, September 3 
 

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist   
   Church, 4:00 p.m.  
   

   Sunday, September 4 
 

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist    
   Church, 10:00 a.m.  

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH, MARLBOROUGH, MA  

Weekday Masses for the Week of August 28 

   

Monday, Tuesday and Friday  

9:00 a.m.  

Downstairs Conference Room 

 

I NTENTIONS  OF THE   

EUCHARIST  

T HIS  W EEK A T   

ST . M ATTHIAS  

Office Hours for the Week of August 28 
  

 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 

 9:00 a.m. ð 3:00 p.m.  
 

 Wednesday  

9:00 a.m. ð Noon      CELEBRATION  OF THE  EUCHARIST  

M USIC   
 

 

 

Gathering Song:           Diverse in Culture  

                booklet # 9 

 

Preparation of Gifts:    We Are Called 

                 hymnal # 710 

                                      

Communion:        Bread of Life, Cup of Salvation  

                                       booklet # 2 

 

Recessional:   Now From This Table  

                booklet # 11 

                   

 
 

You are encouraged to pray these readings at home during 

the week as you reflect on this Sundayôs Word and prepare 

to celebrate next weekôs Eucharist. 
 

 

Readings for Aug. 27, 28 ï 22nd Sunday in Ordinary time 
 
 

Sirach 3:17-18, 20, 28-29; Hebrews 12:18-19, 22-24A;  

Luke 14:1, 7-14 
 

Readings for Sept, 3, 4 ï 23rd Sunday in Ordinary time 
 

 

Wisdom 9:13-18B; Philemon 9-10, 12-17; Luke 14:23-33 

SCRIPTURE  R EADINGS  



AUGUST 28, 2016 

FROM FR. FRAN  

 There is a ñback to schoolò photo traveling the 

internet this week which shows a family of children 

waiting for the bus on the first day of school.  They 

look somewhat forlorn, laden with backpacks and 

quickly fading memories of the summer.  The picture 

is ñphoto-bombedò by their mother who is shown 

leaping in the air, hands flailing, with a look of crazed 

joy on her face. 

 It is certainly a cliché to say that all parents are 

ecstatic and all kids are miserable at this time of year.  

However, it is fair to say that ñback to schoolò brings 

up all kinds of feelings in parents and children. 

 This season of endings and new beginnings brings 

us to reflect on how swiftly time goes by.  Life is 

always about change.  We are constantly called to 

leave our comfort zones and move forward.  If we get 

stuck in the past, or long for the future, we may just 

miss the incredible things God is inviting us to be a 

part of in the present. 

 Like a child on the first day of school, we often live 

our lives in expectation mixed with trepidation. Our 

youthful thoughts of ñwhat will this new school be 

like?ò or ñwill this teacher be a tough grader?ò or ñwill 

I fit in?ò become ñdo I have what it takes to succeed at 

this new job?ò, or ñhow will I negotiate these 

distressing events in my life?ô, or ñhow will I make the 

transition into the next stage of life?ò 

 Perhaps when we were children it was a bit easier 

to move through lifeôs changes.  After all, we had our 

parents and other trusted adults guiding us, telling us 

about their own experiences, and embracing us in our 

successes and failures.  As adults we sometimes have 

the notion that to be an adult is to be independent and 

negotiate life on our own.  But, deep down, donôt we 

all wish that the mentors of our youth were still here 

by our side? 

 As Catholic Christians, we donôt have to go it 

alone. We are called to be community.  And it is from 

within this community, which St. Paul calls the Body 

of Christ, that we find support, love and 

encouragement.  I certainly see this reflected in the life 

of our Parish. 

 In a profound and deeply moving way, I have 

witnessed our parishioners care for one another, 

support one another through difficult times, grieve 

with one another, and share the joys of life together in 

our community. 

 As a new school year begins, full of hope and 

promise for students, maybe we, as a Parish, can take 

this opportunity to reflect upon the endings and 

beginnings that we share in Parish life. 

 While we grieve over the loss of beloved 

parishioners gone home to God, let us reach out to the 

new people who have come to find a home in our 

Parish.  While we might be anxious about our 

involvement in implementation of  our  Parish 

Collaborative with Immaculate Conception and St. 

Michaelôs, let us be hopeful and encouraged that we 

will be expanding our vision of church community.  

And, as we all negotiate our personal challenges let us 

acknowledge that we donôt need to go it alone.  We 

have the guidance of God, the grace of the sacraments, 

and the embrace of our Parish family to lead and 

support us along the way. 

P r a y  f o r  t h e  H e a l i n g   

o f  t h e  s i c k  

 

   Please Pray For... 
 

Richard Abraham, Laurie Burt, Peggy Cronin,  Delia Cruz, 

Connie Cyr, Del Cyr, Clara Mae Dickerson, John Gifford, 

Joe Gillis, Russ Hokanson, Emma Johnson, Kathryn Keeler, 

Sean Marrier, David Martin,  Frank Mangan, Kay McNeill, 

Theresa Perry, Jean Peltak, Andy Rivers, Benjamin Smith, and 

Amy Noel Wyman.  

  
    To add someone to this prayer list, please call the Parish 

office at 508-460-9255 or email admin@stmattpar.org.  
 

PARISH PAY  IN  THE  SUMMER   
 

     The Parish Community continues to wish everyone a 

safe and fun summer while traveling or enjoying a local 

vacation.  Throughout the summer  the work of  the Parish 

community continues and can only be accomplished with 

your continued monetary support through the offertory 

collection.   

      ParishPay is a simple and automated way to continue to 

make your contributions to the Parish offertory.   Your 

contributions are automatically deducted from your 

checking or savings account or from your credit card.  You 

select whether to make payments once or twice a month.   

You can sign up directly on their website https://

www.Parishpay.com or call the Parish office for assistance.  



TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

OPENING MASS 

Faith Formation Gatherings begin Sunday, 

September 25 with the celebration of Mass at 10:00 

AM with families, friends, and members of the St. 

Matthias community. At the conclusion of Mass 

catechists will be acknowledged and blessed for their 

commitment to the young people among us. 
 

PARISH PICNIC 

Following Mass, all are welcomed to 

a fun, Parish-wide potluck picnic.  

Faith Formation participants will take 

leadership in planning this picnic for 

everyone to enjoy.  Information will 

be provided in the next few weeks. 

This day will unite our  community in praying with 

one another and celebrating blessings for our youth 

and catechists as the new school year begins.   

 

CATECHISTS/ASSISTANTS WANTED 

We are looking for those of our 

community who have thought about 

sharing their faith with the children of 

our Parish.  There are a few openings 

for catechists and assistants.  If you 

would like to know about being a 

catechist, please call Theresa Salafia at 508-460-9255 

or email tsalafia@stmattpar.org. 
 

DID YOU FORGET?  — REGISTRATIONS   

Some families have yet to  respond with their re-

registration forms.  Reminders were sent out on 

Monday, August 22nd.  Please try to have your forms 

returned to the Faith Formation office by September 

1 so we may plan accordingly for classes. If you have  

any questions about the upcoming Faith Formation 

year, please contact the office at 508-460-9255 or 

email tsalafia@stmattpar.org.  

 

PARISH  FINANCIAL  STEWARDSHIP  
 

Weekly Offertory Goal:                       $4,000.00 
 

Total Collection of August 20, 21 $3,935.08   

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were  $   871.08 

 

Parishioners celebrating Mass August 20, 21...ééé..293 

     
 

 

 

 

 

Financials for the month of july  
 

Total Income for the month of July $22,847.30  

 

Total Expenses for the month of July $24,332.71  
 

 Net Income/Loss: -$  1,485.41*  
 

 *This total reflects a deficit of $1,485.41.  Total offertory 

collection for the month of July:  $15,331.33, which reflects 

a $668.67 deficit in our $4,000 weekly goal.  

PARISH  FINANCIAL  STEWARDSHIP  

     FAITH FORMATION  

OUR  FATHER õS TABLE  

DONATIONS  WELCOME  
 

 Did you know we have a collection box at the rear 

of the church for Our Fatherôs Table donations?  You 

may have seen in the bulletin that our Parish hosts Our 

Fatherôs Table at New Hope Church on Main Street 

every other month.  Not only does it take donations of 

food and many volunteers to run, but it takes monetary 

donations as well. If you have spare change or bills 

when you come to Mass, your help is greatly 

welcomed for this worthwhile cause. 

 

  CHRISTMAS   

CRAFTERS  W ANTED    
 

Saturday,  December 3 — 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
      

     Calling all craft vendors! Enjoy a day-filled with the 

Christmas spirit as you sell your items.  Cost of table is $50.  

Call the office for an application and details 508-460-9255.       
   

 Crafters are encouraged to join the Craft Team. Not 

crafty?  Monetary donations are always appreciated for craft 

supplies.  If you have crafts or items to donate, please contact 

the Parish office 508-460-9255 for details.  

      

mailto:tsalafia@stmattpar.org


     2016 ST . M ATTHIAS  A NNUAL  

Y ARD  SALE  ñ OCTOBER  15, 2016 
 

      As you begin your end of summer cleaning or purging, 

please start a donation pile for your donations. The week 

before the sale we will have designated drop-off times.  If 

you need to store your goods earlier than that then please 

contact the office and we can arrange an early drop-off or 

pick up of boxed items.   

      Once again the grills will be cooking up a tasty lunch 

of hamburgers and hot dogs.  Our bake crew will sell their 

delicious array of home-made baked goodies at our indoor 

Bake Sale.  

     Want to DONATE TIME?  There are many ways to 

take part in helping the Parish with this fun-filled 

fundraiser.         

     For information or to sign up, call the Parish office at 

508-460-9255.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 During a general audience address on February 15, 

2016, Pope Francis spoke these words as he reflected 

on family.  Brother Mickey O’Neill McGrath, 

OSFS, formed this prayer for the children of Syria, as 

well as children everywhere who have suffered pain, 

loneliness, even death.  Pope Francisô words shine 

light on our need to be catalysts of peace and justice 

for all Godôs people.  Brother McGrath posted this art 

work on Facebook and asked that the picture and 

message of Pope Francis be shared.   


